
Recipient:  

Prosecutor General 

Rashidzhon Kodirov 

Prosecutor General’s Office of Uzbekistan 

ul. Gulyamova 66, Tashkent 700047 

Uzbekistan 

 

Dear Attorney General, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the case of Erkin Musayev. He was participating in the 

UN Development Programme in Uzbekistan and on his way to a conference he was arrested 

by the National Security Agency. Erkin has been given an unjust 20-year sentence for an 

alleged espionage. He pleaded guilty only after being tortured. 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to: 

 Investigate the torture Erkin Musayev suffered and put the culprits on trial; 

 Immediately release Musayev and award him damages. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 


